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Comments: Stop Proposed Snowmobile Use in Carson Iceberg and Emigrant Wilderness - The Forest Service's

draft plan for management of over-snow vehicles (OSVs) on Stanislaus National Forest, proposes to permit

snowmobile use in Carson-Iceberg and Emigrant Wilderness areas.  These areas are currently closed to

motorized use. This plan will negatively impact the Mokelumne River which is home to the threatened Lahontan

cutthroat trout, old growth forests rich in Native American culture and the endangered Sierra Nevada red fox. I

am concerned about protecting wild places on public lands, retaining wild areas for pristine winter recreation and

preserving endangered wildlife. 


